A message from the officers of the Mayo Clinic and Rochester Chess Clubs
Dear Chess Club Members,
We have enjoyed several great years of chess at the Mayo Clinic and Rochester Chess Clubs. Membership is near a decade high of 55+ members. The club is financially stable thanks to the great work by our treasurer Jack Fulsom. The club website and communications has been a model that other clubs in Minnesota have followed thanks to Matt Jensen, the club secretary. The club is active and a great place for individuals in our community to play and enjoy chess. 
Recently, we have experienced difficulties with some of our youth club members. When they are bored often they become loud and disruptive. This is disrespectful to many club members who come to the club to play chess in a quiet environment. Chess for most of us is synonymous with quiet and calm.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Therefore, starting with the meeting on July 21, we are requiring parents of members 13 years old and younger to stay with their children during the club meetings. Eventually, exceptions may be made for particularly well-behaved children. We are asking parents to suggest ways to maintain order in the club. An example would be for parents to schedule parent monitors for each club meeting. Another idea is nominate children to be captains of the club with the responsibility to help maintain order. 
If this rule change is too burdensome, we will refund membership fees on a prorated basis. We hope you stay and help make the club an even better place to learn and play chess.
Sincerely,

Matt Jensen, Secretary
Jack Fulsom, Treasurer
Dennis Mays, President 





